
 

 

 
 

 

Notice of Public Meeting 
 

November 9, 2019 

 

Fresno County Clerk/Registrar of Voters Brandi Orth invites all 

interested parties to attend the Fresno County Voter’s Choice 

Act Advisory Committee (VCAAC) on November 20, 2019 to 

discuss Fresno County’s implementation of the Voter’s Choice 

Act starting with the March 3, 2020 Presidential Primary 

Election. 

 

Date: Wednesday, November 20, 2019 at 4:00 pm  
 

Location:  

Fresno County Elections Training Facility 

4525 E. Hamilton Ave  

Fresno, California 93702 

 

Meeting Topics: 
 

1. Vote Centers Location Review 
 

2. Vote by Mail Drop Box Location Discussion 
 

3. Update on Vote Center staffing 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

4. Review of Education and Outreach  
 

Demonstration Vote Center available before and after the 

meeting. 

 

Requests for disability-related modification or accommodation 

needed in order to participate in the meeting must be made to 

Rhonda Wendt at (559) 600-3011 no later than November 15. 


